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Check out our new film!

  
We're incredibly proud and excited to present our fantastic film 'Unlocking the Pirate Castle', created as part of
John Lyon's Charity and Media Trust's 2017 Volunteer Film Initiative.

Huge Piratical thanks to everyone involved, we couldn't have done it without you all! With special thanks to our
super-talented and all-round amazing film-maker, Ellie King!

Hope you like it too! YarRr!

     
'Unlocking The Pirate Castle'
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